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Kathryn Clark Promoted to Vice President of Safety and Health 
at Workers Compensation Fund 

 

SALT LAKE CITY, November 8, 2011—Kathryn Clark has been promoted to vice 
president of safety and health at WCF.  
 
Kathryn has had a long and exceptional career at WCF and for the last six years has 
lead WCF’s seminar and occupational health programs. Kathryn is certified through the 
American Board of Industrial Hygiene and the Board of Certified Safety Professionals. 
She is an accomplished industrial hygienist and a very effective account manager. 
 
Kathryn replaces Charles Pugh who has been promoted to senior vice president of 
claims at WCF.   

 
 
About WCF - Salt Lake City-based Workers Compensation Fund is Utah's premier workers’ compensation insurance 
provider, promoting workplace safety to more than 20,000 Utah companies. WCF was established in 1917 and is 
owned by its policyholders and governed by a board of directors. WCF offers its customers a variety of services 
including safety and loss control, claims administration, medical case management, vocational rehabilitation, and 
fraud investigations. WCF is rated A (Excellent) by the A.M. Best Company. 
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